
347. E Russell


-----Original Message-----
From: Emily Russell 
Subject: The copyright system under review by the ALRC

Dear sir/madam,

I strongly oppose the changes proposed to the copyright system that is under review by the Australian Law Reform Commission. I am a dedicated secondary teacher and I do not agree with the suggestions that will change what is already a fair and efficient system.

Yours sincerely,

Emily Russell
